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Design is about to start for this project, which will take 
approximately nine months.  
 
See reverse for details. 

CENTRAL/KILBORNE/NORLAND
PEDESTRIAN IMPROVEMENTS

August 2018 Update

Design is about to start for this project, which will take 
approximately nine months. 

See reverse for details. 

CharlotteFuture.com/Central

CharlotteFuture.com/Central



>>  VISIT
CharlotteFuture.com/Central

>>  ATTEND
community meetings and share your ideas

>>  PARTICIPATE
in surveys

>>  COLLABORATE and COMMUNICATE
with city planners and project managers

WE’RE IN THIS TOGETHER, CHARLOTTE

Engineering & Property 
Management

600 East 4th Street
Charlotte, NC 28202

Planning is complete and the project team will soon start the design 

phase, which will take about nine months to complete. During design, 

the project team creates the detailed information needed to build the 

option that ​was selected during the planning phase. After design, real 

estate acquisition will start, which will take another nine months. 

This project is part of the Central/Albemarle/Shamrock Comprehensive 

Neighborhood Improvement Program. Improvements include a new 

urban greenspace, public art, sidewalk, separate bike lanes, intersection 

enhancements and pedestrian medians. 

Visit CharlotteFuture.com/Central to subscribe for project updates, or 

text the phrase charmeck cnip to 468-311. If you have any questions, 

please contact Project Manager Mark Grimshaw at 704-619-4333 or 

mgrimshaw@charlottenc.gov. 
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